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Hello University Community –  
 
The Bull Marketplace will be unavailable from Friday, July 23, 9:00 PM through Sunday, July 25, 
12:00PM for a scheduled upgrade release.  
  
With the release, you will experience some minor user interface changes. Please see the 
following link for more information on the most impactful changes. 
 
Thanks, 
 
George Cotter 
Director Procurement Services 
University of South Florida 
4202 E. Fowler Ave. SVC 1073, Tampa, FL  33620 
(813) 974-3340 
gcotter@usf.edu 
www.usf.edu 
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